From: richard johnson [mailto

Sent: 21 September 2020 14: 1u

To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk>
Subject: footpath diversion Holmfirth 60

Hello

| am writing in support of the above mentioned footpath, having walked it this
weekend and am a regular user of footpaths and bridleways in the area The new
path is well surfaced and wide and provides lovely views over the valley.

The addition of the benches is a nice touch and | felt more comfortable using this
path as walking through the middle of someone’s property feels a bit invasive and
lacks the views and benches

Given the choice, | would always use the new path.

Kind regards
Richard Johnson



